“ U.S. Department of Justice
i
=2 Drug Enforcement Administration
JUN 2 3 2003
Washington, D.C. 20537
Request Nuniber: 03-1244-F
Subject of Request: BIERLY, ELIZABETH E. AND WARRANT TO SEARCH STORAGE UNIT

50 W. 200 SOUTH
SALT LAXE CITY, UT £4101

DEAR ELIZABETH E. BIERLY:

Your Freedom of Information/Privacy Act request to the Drug Enforcement Administration (DEA ) has
been reviewed. The paragraph checked below applies:

[ ] A review of DEA indices indicates that records responsive to your request are now being held by the
Federal Records Center. We have asked that these document be sent to us for processing. When they
Are received and processed, nonexempt parts will be released to you.

[ ] All DEA records responsive to your request have been located and are now being processed. You can
expect to receive nonexempt portions of these documents within ninety davs.

[ 1 DEA has located documents that are responsive to your request; however, these documents were
originated by another agency. Copies of these documents have been forwarded to the originating
agency for processing and direct response to you.

[X]  Areview of DEA indices querying your name, social security nuniber, the name and physical location
of the storage facility revealed that DEA has no records which ate responsive to your request based
on the information you have provided.

If you wish to appeal any denial of your request, you may do so within 60 days pursuant to 28 C.F.R.
16.9. The appeal should be sent to the following address, with the envelope marked “FOIPA”™ Appeal™.

Co-Director

Office of Information and Privacy
FLAG Building, Suite 5370
Washington, D.C, 203530

Sincerely,

(et Lﬂ@/}’/@% K
Katherine L. Myrick o/

Chief, Operations Unit
FOLRecords Management Section
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